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Springfest	
Sunday,	May	1st	2016	

	
Greetings	to	all	Vendors,	Merchants	and	Community	Groups!		
	
Attached	is	your	Lindenhurst	Springfest	Application	for	2016	which	will	be	
held	on	Sunday	May	1st,	from	12	noon	to	5	pm.	The	event	takes	place	in	the	
heart	of	Lindenhurst	Village	on	Wellwood	Avenue.	Vendor	participation	will	
be	for	SUNDAY	ONLY.		
	
Your	space	will	be	assigned	on	a	FIRST	COME,	FIRST	SERVED	BASIS,	so	
please	send	in	your	application	as	soon	as	possible	for	the	best	location.		
	
See	the	vendor	info	sheet	on	the	back	of	this	letter	for	information	and	
instructions.	You	may	call	Meg	Cohen	631-592-9830,or	email	her	at	
megc@minutemanpress.com	with	any	additional	questions	you	may	have.	
	
Additionally	this	year	you	can	pay	for	your	space	online	via	the	Lindenhurst	
Chamber	of	Commerce	website,	www.LindenhurstChamber.org	.	We	look	
forward	to	your	participation	in	our	event.		
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 Sincerely,		
	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 Jo-Ann	Boettcher		
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